
High School Board Report January 16. 2023

1. We have begun our second semester!  Students have gotten into the new schedule and things are
going well.  Our college classes have also begun!

2. Our music students are at Disney World as this report is being written.  Students have worked hard
to be able to do this trip and are enjoying their competitions and working with guest conductors!

3. Our students were busy over break practicing and now all of our students are back competing.  We
have since hosted many basketball, wrestling, bowling and Esports events.  We will now begin the
push toward the postseason!

4. Our Baking and Food Production II students will be selling pizzas and some take-home dishes this
semester.  This is part of Mrs. Schmitt’s PBL units.  It is great to see students learning recipes,
doing cost analysis, and gathering information from outside sources to produce a high quality
product that will be available to the public!

5. Our Sadies Dance put on by the Letterettes is January 21st.  It is always a fun event for the
students that they look forward to hosting!

6. Our Professional development focused on implementing PBL in the classroom second semester,
Social Emotional Learning for staff, and our ESSA work.


